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From: BLACK, Stuart [Stuart.Black@chapeast.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 12 July 2004 2:52 PM

To: Committee, LACA (REPS)

Subject: Bankruptcy Legislation

I am horrified at the governments ham fisted attempt to crack down on a very small number of barristers who
have played the system by proposing legislation that will undoubtedly sink thousands of honest taxpayers
each year. It once again shows a complete lack of understanding of the consequences of the draft legislation
released for comment.

I write supporting the submission against the bill, lodged by the Institute of Charted Accountants in Australia
(ICAA).

I trust that you will record my support for the ICAA's submission.

Yours faithfully

Stuart Black FCA

Partner
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